
Assemblyman Angelo Santabarbara:
Together we can prevent all forms of bullying

“Technology has changed bullying in so 
many ways. It no longer occurs only in 
school hallways – it also takes place on 
computer screens and cell phones. We 
need to be vigilant about preventing 
bullying, wherever and however it 
occurs.” 

— Assemblyman  
Angelo Santabarbara 



Assemblyman Santabarbara: Let’s talk to our 
kids about standing up to bullying 

Assemblyman Santabarbara supports legislation to:

◗	 Crack down on harassment and intimidation among 
students, including bullying that occurs online (A.1985)

◗	 Discourage cyberbullying by creating programs in  
schools that promote civility on the Internet (A.2518)

◗	 Provide training for school bus drivers in the detection 
and discouragement of bullying (A.5687)
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Assemblyman Angelo Santabarbara

“As a parent, I know that teaching 
kids about the dangers of bullying 
starts at home. No child should have 
to deal with being tormented by their 
classmates.” 

— Assemblyman  
Angelo Santabarbara 

Tips for talking about bullying
Encourage kids to tell a trusted adult  

if they see someone being bullied

Urge kids to help others who are being  
bullied by showing kindness

Go to stopbullying.gov for more information


